
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crime Laboratory Directive No. 99-02 

Effective Date: March 15, 2003 

 

 

TO:  Laboratory SAC’s and Supervisors 

 

FROM: Assistant Director Jerry Richardson 

 

SUBJECT: Crime Laboratory Security Plan  - Updated  

 

Effective this date, the Crime Laboratory Security Plan is amended to allow the entrance of 

Bureau employees into all Crime Laboratory facilities (Raleigh and Asheville) without signing 

the Visitor’s Log. 

 

Bureau issued identification cards will be plainly displayed by Bureau employees at all times 

while inside a Crime Laboratory facility.  Bureau employees displaying identification cards may 

be left unescorted in all areas not requiring controlled access. 

 

cc: Director Robin P. Pendergraft 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


